BANKURA UNNAYANI INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING
Bankura-722146

NOTICE
Ref. No. : BUIE/2024/MAY/04— Date: 22.05.2024

The Institute will remain closed on 23.05.2024 (Thursday) on account of Buddha Purnima.

As notified earlier, the Institute will remain closed on 24.05.2024 (Friday) as there will be less
communication available on roads due to the Loksabha Election on 25.05.2024.

Prof. (Dr.) Krishnendu Adhvaryu
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